
 CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF JANUARY 21, 2014 
 3:30 P.M., ROOM 207 OF THE GUILLOT UNIVERSITY CENTER 
 
 
 The UNA Curriculum Committee met at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 21, 2014, in Room 207 
of the Guillot University Center.  The following members were present: Dr. Birdie Bailey, Dr. Jana 
Beaver, Ms. Lisa Burton, Dr. Greg Carnes, Dr. Melvin Davis, Ms. Anita Garner, Dr. Vagn Hansen, Dr. 
Scott Infanger, Dr. Keith Jones, Dr. Katie Kinney, 



 
Consideration of the request from the Department of History and Political Science for the addition of HI 
495 as a requirement to the History major and Social Science major 
 
 Dr. Rieff moved approval and Dr. Infanger seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of English for new courses:  EN 334 and EN 435W 
 
 Dr. Rieff moved approval and Dr. Rock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously.  The effective date was moved from spring 2014 to fall 2014. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Geography for new minor: Geospatial Human-
Computer Interaction (GeoHCI) 
 
 Dr. Beaver moved approval and Ms. Garner seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously.  The effective date was moved from spring 2014 to fall 2014. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Biology for revisions to Health and Allied Health 
Professions 
 
 Dr. Rieff moved approval and Dr. Rock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously.  The effective date was moved from spring 2014 to fall 2014.





 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Health, Physical Education and Recreation for new 
course: SRM 346 with course fee 
 
 Dr. Roden moved approval and Dr. Rieff seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Elementary Education for the addition of a $60 
course fee to EEX 472 
 
 Dr. Kinney moved approval and Dr. Rock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
 Upon motion by Dr. Roden and second by Dr. Paulk, the meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
      ________________________________________ 
       Matthew Fitzsimmons, Chairperson 
 
 


